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Freeport & YPMAK Provide PPE and Financial Support for  
the Prevention of COVID-19 in Timika   

 

TIMIKA - PT Freeport Indonesia and the Amungme Kamoro Community Empowerment 

Foundation (YPMAK) handed over personal protective equipment (PPE) assistance to the Mimika 

Regency Government, through the Covid-19 Prevention Acceleration Prevention Task Force 

Team in Mimika District. 

The handed-over was held at the Timika MPCC Building on Monday (30/3) by the Director of 

YPMAK, Vebian Magal with PTFI's Community Health Development (CHD) Manager, Govert 

Waramori, and received by the Acting Head of the Mimika District Health Office, Reynold Ubra. 

The aid includes 50 sets of PPE in the form of bio hazard clothing, 50 units of mist blower spraying 

machines used for spraying disinfectant liquids for indoor and outdoor areas, as well as 500 liters 

of disinfectant fluids. PTFI and YPMAK assistance was provided in the form of equipment needed 

for the preventive and handling measures of the spread Covid-19 in Timika. "Value of the 

assistance reaches a total of around 5 billion rupiah," said Vebian Magal. 

PTFI and YPMAK are collaborating with the Mimika Regency Government through the Health 

Office, together with the Covid-19 Task Force for the Acceleration of Prevention in Timika in 

distributing the aid, so that it can be optimally used. "PT Freport Indonesia supports the 

prevention efforts of the spread of Covid 19 in Mimika Regency. In collaboration with the Mimika 

Regency Government, PTFI submits this PPE assistance to be used by medical personnel when 

handling patients," said Govert Waramori, representing PTFI Management. 

Previously, PTFI had carried out efforts to prevent the spread of Covid-19 by implementing Social 

Distancing in the work area, as well as carrying out travel restrictions for employees and 

communities in the company 
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